
Project Update: September 2008 
 
The Chulumani Conservation Garden continues to advance thanks to support from Rufford 
Small Grants. All of the signs that will be used at the teaching and interpretation stations 
have been painted and are in place in the garden, and a first meeting has been held with 
school teachers from the three schools of the town of Chulumani. The weather station that 
will be used to teach visitors about local climate issues has also been built and is place. Next 
up, we will be testing the curriculum with two groups of different-age children, to see if the 
curriculum that we have developed is effective and appropriate. 
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